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Cyclone Hilda recovery update 
 

Recovery activities undertaken in response to the impacts of Cyclone Hilda are continuing 

in the Shire of Broome.   

A full assessment of the damage is still being undertaken, with all of the Shire’s reserves, 

facilities and roads being inspected for damage.  The outcome of these inspections will 

determine whether the value of the damage exceeds the $240,000 threshold required for 

the Western Australia Natural Disaster Relief and Recovery Arrangements (WANDDRA) to 

be activated. 

Cape Leveque Road has been reopened, to 4WD vehicles only. A four tonne gross weight 

limit applies to traffic using the road and motorists are asked to take care and drive to 

conditions.  Manari Road has now also been reopened. 

The Willie Creek turnoff on Manari Road, Willie Creek Road, Kavite Road and Crab Creek 

Road remain closed. 

For updated road conditions please refer to the Main Roads and Shire websites. 

Shire staff are working hard to clean up reserves and public land in Broome.  Clean up 

works are also being undertaken on Cape Leveque Road by the Djarindjin Aboriginal 

Corporation on the Shire. 
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